
         NEWSLETTER – SEPTEMBER 2019 

 

1 

 

©2019 AIWA 

1 

 

 

 Dear Ladies, 

it is funny, the year round we long for our holidays, we make plans, we look forward to these 2-3 

weeks, we count the days until they come ... then they come and they go and we can only hope that 

we created some good memories in the time, that we used the time wisely for us and the people we 

love. And then we come back in our daily routine ...   

With the summer holidays coming slowly to an end, I welcome you back into our daily routine.  The 

word “routine” has a boring undertone, doesn`t it? But it does not have to be so. In fact, we have to 

make sure that our life remains interesting especially in the time between the holidays ...  

Here is what is going on in September - we try to take it easy ;-)  

* Friday the 13th of September: Cocktails at Damenhof. Get together with friends, meet new people, 

exchange news and have a great start of the last quarter of the year ... * Monday the 30th of 

September: Book club. The books we have for September are: A gentleman in Moscow by Amor 

Towles and Patria by Fernando Aramburu  

Please also note that our Pumpkin Party, traditionally a great family event, will take place on the 5th 

of October at the Hibsch Farm (see invitation)  

I know we sent a “save the date” before the summer holidays but attached you will find our „new“ 
dates (yes, we have something added!) so that you can make sure you can attend.   

I wish you all a great September and I am looking forward to seeing you again at Damenhof!  

Yours  

Charikleia 

P.S. As mentioned in our newsletter in July, there is an upcoming event regarding FAWCO: the 

Region 5 meeting 2019 (Germany belongs to Region 5). It takes place in Leipzig, November 15-17 

2019. For more information please check https://sites.google.com/fawco.org/region5meeting2019/ 

AIWA will support those who wish to attend by sponsoring an amount equal to the participation fee 

of one person (€ 125,00). This amount is to be shared amongst those members who will take part to 
the meeting.  
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Dear ladies, dear friends,

What an eventful, enriching time these four last weeks were! 


The first event in September was our book-club, which was perfectly hosted by Ulrike. The 
book we read and discussed was: Eleanor Oliphant Is Completely Fine by Gail Honeyman. It 
is a book we loved and one that provided us with a wide range of themes to talk about. A 
definite recommendation. 


The official  “Wiedersehen” after the summer break took place during dinner at the Saigon 
Village, and it was a joyful one! We had quite a good turn-out, 
and it was a real pleasure to see you all again. 


Of course, the real highlight was our excursion to Prague. 
What a gorgeous time we had! The laughter, the talks, the 
reunion with Idoya, the opera, the walking and sightseeing, the 
food, and the sweets all combined to create a memorable time. 
By common agreement: to be repeated!


And now, girls, it is time to grab your calendars and save the dates for the upcoming events:


Tuesday, Oct. 10 - 12:30 - Lunch at Viktor Café, Hartmanns. 1, Augsburg - Ladies only

Friday,    Oct.  20 -19:30 - Dinner at Steakmanufaktur, Schertlingstr. 23, Augsburg - 

    Husbands /Partners welcome!

Monday, Oct. 23 - 19:30 - Book club - we read: The Magician by Colm Tóibín


Thursday, Nov. 9 - 19:00 - Dinner - Ladies only event -  Gustavo (Location to be confirmed)

Saturday, Nov. 18 - 10:00 - Excursion - Family event - details follow


Saturday, Dec. 2 - 14:30 - Wreath binding Coffee/Tea at Charikleia`s

Thursday, Dec. 7 - 19:00- AIWA Christmas Party at Nunó, husbands/partners welcome!

Wednesday, Dec. 20 - 17:00 - Visit Christmas Market Augsburg


I wish you a good time in October, and I am looking forward to seeing you soon

Yours

Charikleia



